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ADVISORY NO. 94 
 

_ _ _ 
 
 

TOPIC: APPLICATION FOR APPROVED DOCTOR LIST 
 
 
  
 TWCC has released forms TWCC-71 and TWCC-71 Supplement for use by doctors who 
are located out of state, or doctors seeking reinstatement to the approved treating doctor list for 
injured workers.  As of 1-1-93, all doctors licensed in the State of Texas were on the approved 
list.  A list has not been published by TWCC as of this date, but when the list is published, it will 
list only doctors that have been removed from the approved list.  Doctors who reside or who are 
licensed outside the state must apply via the TWCC-71 to be added. 
 
 The attached copies may be photocopied as needed.  If you have questions on use of 
these forms, please call Erlinda Avila at (512) 448-7986, or Zina Duran at (512) 440-3640. 


